
 

 

 

 

May 9, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Guthrie-Edmond Regional Airport Taxilane Construction 

project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Guthrie-Edmond 

Regional Airport located at 520 Airport Rd. Guthrie, OK 73044. The funding would be used to 

construct taxilanes on newly acquired airport property to allow for further business development 

in the Guthrie/Edmond as well as North OKC metro area. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 

by 49 U.S.C. 47100 et seq.  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Stephanie Bice 

Member of Congress 

The Honorable Tom Cole                                                         The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman                                                                                  Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                                  Committee on Appropriations                                                                                                  

Washington, D.C. 20515                                                          Washington, D.C. 20515 

 


